
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Fox Class - Spring Term 2  

How did the Ancient Egyptians express themselves through art?   

Academic: 
This half term we will be looking at the water cycle. We will be 
starting our exploration with a visit from South West Water which 
will talk about the importance of the water cycle and how to keep 
it working. We will then explore how it works and the different 
aspects which may affect it in class. We will then be moving onto 
looking at the different environmental regions around the world.  
 
In Maths we will be finishing off Multiplication and Division 
before moving onto Length and Perimeter.  
 
In Literacy we will be looking at stories from other cultures based 
on what we learnt about the ancient egyptians before moving 
onto looking at poems which explore form.  

Character:  
We will continue to explore compassion whilst reading the boy at 
the back of the class. The children have shown a real interest in 
the idea of refugees and how different children and adults in the 
book have been reacting to Ahemet.  
 
The children will be showing resilience through the many 
different activities they will be doing at PGL and it will be a few 
children’s first time being away from home.  

Community: 
In Science we will be looking at Living things and their habitats which will 
culminate in a visit to Beer Mill where we will be completing a local 
habitat survey. Children will then be encouraged to use what we have 
found out to think about a particular endangered species and how 
changes to the environment may affect them.  
 

Digital and Innovation:  
In computing the children will be starting to look at coding, in particular turtle 
logo and scratch. Perhaps we will find some future coders in Foxes class.  
 
In art we will be exploring painting by looking at L’Hirondelle for pointillism and 
the Seine Painting by Claude Monet.   
 
 

 


